

## HAVE AN E-SAFETY CHRISTMAS

## 1. PUT PARENTAL CONTROLS ON NEW DEVICES



IF YOU ARE GIVING YOUR CHILD A NEW DEVICE SUCH AS A TABLET, SMARTPHONE OR GAMES CONSOLE, MAKE SURE YOU SET THE DEVICE UP AND ENABLE THE PARENT CONTROLS.

DON'T KNOW HOW TO DO THIS? THEN VISIT HTTPS://WWW.INTERNETMATTERS.ORG/

## 2. MONITOR THE APPS THEY DOWNLOAD



WHEN THEY GET THEIR NEW DEVICE FROM SANTA, THEY WILL WANT TO DOWNLOAD SOME APPS. MAKE SURE YOU KNOW WHAT THEY ARE USING AND CHECK WHO THEY CAN CONNECT WITH. ALSO LOOK AT THE AGE RESTRICTIONS OF THE APP. FOR MORE INFO, VISIT <a href="https://www.net-aware.org.uk">https://www.net-aware.org.uk</a>

## 3. TALK TO YOU CHILD ABOUT THEIR DIGITAL LIFE



START A REGULAR DIALOGUE WITH YOUR CHILD ABOUT THEIR ONLINE LIVES. MAKE SURE THAT THEY CAN SHARE THEIR WORRIES AND CONCERNS WITH YOU. IF YOU WANT TO FIND OUT ABOUT POTENTIAL DANGERS. THEN VISIT HTTPS://WWW.THINKUKNOW.CO.UK/







© T C PINTO - THE E-SAFETY OFFICE 2018